
 
 

 
 

September 2020  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Your school is working hard during these difficult times, and 
asks for social distancing at the school gates. Unfortunately 
there are a small number of motorists who continue to create 
problems for fellow pupils and parents from the school 
community. 

You are being asked not to park at 

 School KEEP CLEAR Markings 

 Close to Junctions 

 Double/Single Yellow Lines 

 Double parking 

 Parking in front of resident driveways 

 Parking on Pavements the constant bumping up onto the 
pavement with doors swinging open across the footway 
continues to pose an ongoing hazard for pedestrians. 

 

It should not take enforcement for you as 
parents/guardians to do the right thing for your school 
community especially during this difficult period of a 
pandemic. Please find a considerate, safe legal place and 
park away from the school entrances even if it means 
having to walk a short distance. 

 

Road Safety Team Liverpool City Council 

 
 

 
 


